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Rep. Jacobson Comments on New Maps

MADISON - Today, Governor Evers signed into law Senate Bill 488, creating new legislative
districts. Representative Jacobson (D-Oregon) released the following statement:

“For too long, our legislative maps have not reflected the will of the people,” said Representative
Jacobson. “We now have the potential for a legislature that represents the needs of all
Wisconsinites from every corner of the state.

“We will never be able to truly count the cost, the sacrifice, of so many people to get to this
moment. The work is certainly not done, but this day is truly transformational. Now, we can
move Wisconsin forward.”

###

Jenna Jacobson represents the 43rd Assembly District which encompasses parts of Dane, Green,

and Rock counties.


